

MORRIS KNOLLS HIGH SCHOOL

50 KNOLL DRIVE
ROCKAWAY, NEW JERSEY 07866
FAX: (973) 586-3550
www.mhrd.org/mkhs

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL MICHAEL BOUROULT (973) 664-2203

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL ERIN E. MORGAN (973) 664-2229

SUPERVISOR OF STUDENT SERVICES/ATHLETICS PAT BRUNNER (973) 664-2238

SUPERVISOR OF GUIDANCE STAN ABROMAVAGE (973) 664-2211

PRINCIPAL RYAN S. MACNAUGHTON (973) 664-2201

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL JOSEPH A. CIRIGLIANO (973) 664-2205

Dear Morris Knolls High School Parents/Guardians,

On March 5th & March 7th, Morris Knolls High School will be offering a free SAT Boot Camp for all <u>Juniors</u>. The boot camp will take place from 3:00 PM to 5:00 PM at Morris Knolls High School. It will be taught by our SAT experts at Morris Knolls High School. The schedule will be as follows:

<u>Time</u>	<u>Date</u>	<u>Subject</u>
3:00PM to 5:00PM	Tuesday, March 5th	Math or Verbal
3:00PM to 5:00PM	Thursday, March 7 th	Math or Verbal

The MHRD Transportation Department will be running late buses for students to take home at the conclusion of the SAT Boot Camp. The late buses will line up in front of Morris Knolls High School. There will be a total of four late buses (Denville, Rockaway Boro, Rockaway Township, and Wharton). The buses will depart from Morris Knolls High School at 5:15 PM.

Below you will find a link to register for the Morris Knolls High School SAT Boot Camp. If your Junior student is interested in attending the free, two-day SAT Boot Camp, please complete the google form within the link, by Tuesday, February 20th. March SAT Boot Camp Registration

On March 5th, all SAT Boot Camp participants should report to B10 at 2:30PM. At that time, students will be divided into two groups. Each group will be assigned a teacher and subject. The session will begin at 3:00PM. On March 7th, the two groups will switch teacher and subject, however, the start time will remain the same.

Students are asked to please bring the following items with them to the SAT Boot Camp - a pencil/pen, a notebook, and a calculator.

Please be advised that there will be an administration of the SAT Test through the College Board on Saturday, March 9th. The SAT Boot Camp is an excellent opportunity for our students to prepare one last time prior to the SAT administration. If your child is interested in taking the SAT Test on March 9th please visit the College Board website (www.collegeboard.org) for registration materials.

I am confident that the SAT Boot Camp will be an enriching experience for our students and will further assist them in their preparation for the SAT Test. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 973-664-2205.

Sincerely,

Joseph Cirigliano

Joseph Cirigliano Assistant Principal